
 

 

Office of the Dean Students Welfare 

 National Institute of Technology, Srinagar 

Hazratbal, Kashmir-190006, J&K 

 

                          No: NIT/DSW/2021/ 20 

          Date: 04-02-2021 

Notice 

04-02-2021 

 
All B.Tech. students  (1st – 4th year) are informed that online Student Excellence 

and Learning Program (SELP) in collaboration with the Art of living Trust is going 

to be held from 08-02-2021 to 13-02-2021. The SELP aims to develop personality, 

eliminate mental stress and improve the physical health of students. This program 

also aids in improving student learning, boosts confidence, enhances creativity and 

communication and helps in developing leadership and team building skills, thus 

helping to create a harmonious campus. B.Tech. students (1st – 4th year) can 

register through google form (https://forms.gle/GCys9Jucj5qGTbdy5). The last date of 

receiving google form will be 5th feb-2021 upto 2:00 Pm. It is pertinent to mention 

that only 120 seats are available for 2 sessions of the program. The students would 

be short listed on first come first basis. 

 

 

 

Sd/ 

Dean Students Welfare 

 

Copy to: 

1. P.A to Director for information of the Director please. 

2. Chairperson, CSC with a request to upload the notice on the Institute website please 

 

https://forms.gle/GCys9Jucj5qGTbdy5

